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Monday 24th May 2021 
Dear Parents / Guardians,  
 
Our Beaver Road gardens need parent and children helpers to help us to create and maintain 
our garden spaces.  
 
Parents are welcome to book a slot and to come and volunteer with 
the children they would usually pick up / drop off. Parents are 
responsible for the children they are accompanying in these sessions.  
 
 Available sessions and sign up link are as follows:  
- Every Friday between 8:10 and 8:40 at the First School (from 28th 

May).  
 
https://www.eventbrite.com/e/beaver-rd-first-school-garden-
volunteer-tickets-156114646109 
 
- Every Tuesday between 15:10 and 16:10 at the Junior School (from 
25th May).  
 
https://www.eventbrite.com/e/beaver-rd-junior-garden-volunteer-
tickets-155859081709  
 
You can also access these links from the Science page on the Beaver Road website. 
 
The sessions are limited to up to 6 adults with their children to make social distancing possible to 
keep our families as safe as possible. 

 
It would be much appreciated if any parents could bring a trowel, fork, spade or even loan us 
a wheelbarrow for a period of time. These are not essential, but we do have a limited stock 
of resources at this present time.  
 
Yours sincerely,  
 
Jason Smart and Nia Horan 
 (Science lead teachers) 
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